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Pilot Name: MIE’s RREV Pilot Project (Project will be named in collaboration with students and community) 
School/District Name:  Maine Indian Education 
Contact: Beth Clifford 

 

Overview: 
MIE’s RREV Pilot Project empowers middle school students to pursue their paths and always put first their 
Wabanaki knowledge by providing learning opportunities that: 

● Engage students in learning pathways that will build connections between students and their culture, 
community, and school 

● Foster the development of a strong cultural foundation and identity through daily experiences with 
language, history, and practices based on a Wabanaki world view   

● Teach stewardship of land, water, and natural resources, through cultural knowledge, mentorships, 
and project-based learning 

 

 

 
 
Contact: 
Name Beth Clifford 
Email beth.clifford@maineindianeducation.org 
phone (207) 454-2126 
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